
HARRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 500


October 6, 2023


Update: Well No. 1 
Next week contractors will drain and inspect the second water storage 
tank. Additionally, crews will begin assembly of the pipe connection from 
the well to the storage tank.  The installation and assembly of the 
permanent piping in the well is ongoing.  Currently the estimated 
completion of the well is expected in early November.

 

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please 
contact EHRA Engineering at 713-784-4500.


